
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/14/2020 11:09:11 AM

To:  turtletracks@earthlink.net

Cc:  Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Mitch O'Farrell <Mitch.OFarrell@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Agency Correspondence folders - still a dearth of communications VTT-82152 / ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Hello,

The zip files contain the emails that will be uploaded. My request was for all correspondence on the Project since my last request
back in February 2020. 

Regards,

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 10:59 AM turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> wrote:
As for the Zip files that you were sent, along with other Gmail archives that contained correspondence that is a
matter of public record, why have those attachments been removed from the emails ?

To clarify:  Have you collected internal emails dating back to 2018?

I believe the entire purpose of the public review process includes reviewing correspondence.  Providing
correspondence that is a matter of public record after public hearings negates the public participation process.

Hopefully Mr. Bullock can respond independently of the DCP since he represents a public official and has a fiduciary
duty to the constituents.

Thank you.

On 10/14/20 10:52 AM, "Mindy Nguyen" <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello,

Thank you for your email. To clarify, in my email dated September 17, 2020, I had stated that we were
currently in the process of collecting internal emails from City staff those who may have
correspondence regarding the Project, and invited you to check back with me in a week or two to see
when those will be posted. 

A request was submitted last week to IT to get them uploaded by the end of this week, and will include
Craig Bullock's emails. I know that the emails from Daniel Schneidereit are also of interest to you;
however, LADBS submitted an extension until November 16, 2020 to provide us with the requested
documents. As such, please be advised that Daniel's folder will not contain any updated
correspondence.

Let me know if you have any questions.

On Wed, Oct 14, 2020 at 9:47 AM turtletracks@earthlink.net <turtletracks@earthlink.net> wrote:

Dear Mindy:

In mid September, you informed me you were “working” on uploading all
of the communications that remain missing in the Agency Correspondence
/  Email Correspondence section of the public record.

Communications date back to 2018 with most folders having nothing that
shows current communications.  Nothing within the last 6 months to a
year in many cases.

Please advise as to when the communications the DCP has been
withholding from the public will be made available for public review.
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Thank you.

Mr. Bullock:

Members of the community have requested you make your
communications available as well as the Councilmember’s.
Your office has been silent as to this request which is incredibly
disappointing.   Is there a specific reason you ignore your constituents?

Thank you.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
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